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Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly newsletter.  
We hope you will find its contents useful.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

DRESS UP DAY 
WORLD BOOK DAY 

6th March 
 

End of Spring Term 

 
Friday 4th April 
(Finish 1.30pm) 

 
Start of Summer Term  

  
Tues 22nd April 2025 

 
 
 
  

 

From the moment our Year 6 children heard the words Harry    
Potter, they were immediately excited for their trip to the theatre. 
For most of our children, this was their first time ever being in an 
audience for a West End production and it was going to be an   
experience to remember. 
 
When we entered the theatre and 
got to our seats, the children were in 
awe of the set on the stage – some 
noticing a hat that looked like it was 
floating, while others questioned if 
the dementors were in the show and 
if they would come out into the     
audience. The buzz of excitement 
continued when the lights went 
down and the show began. 
 
Our children were fully immersed in the storyline, even if they 
weren’t familiar with the previous Harry Potter book. Hearing their 
gasps, cheers and claps as the sets changed, and during the     
unbelievable magic scenes, made our experience as adults even 
more magical! There is absolutely no doubt that their favourite part 
was the end of Part 1 when the dementors really did come out into 
the audience – their applause and cheers vouched for that.    
Coming out of the show, there were smiles on everybody’s faces. 
Each and every child said it was by far the BEST trip our school 
has ever been on! 
 

It really was a trip to remember.  Thank you so much to Artis for 
providing our children with this memorable experience! 
 
Huge thanks also to Artis Ambassador and Director 
of Harry Potter and the Cursed Child,  John Tiffany, 
for generously donating tickets to Pakeman children 
for the dress rehearsal. 
 

 

A magical trip to the West End - 
Artis 
 

SUPERSTARS 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Superstars this week 
are Julie and Jackie for 
always giving our lovely 
Breakfast Club children 

the best possible start to 
their day!  

 

Well done Superstars 
 
 
 
 
 

https://uk.harrypottertheplay.com/about-the-show/
https://artisfoundation.org.uk/people/john-tiffany/
https://artisfoundation.org.uk/news/a-magical-trip-to-the-west-end/
https://artisfoundation.org.uk/news/a-magical-trip-to-the-west-end/


A full colour version of this newsletter can be found on our school website at: www.pakemanprimary.co.uk 

 

Pakeman Homework - Takeaway Menu 
 

Years 3 and 4 have been exploring the topic of 'Anglo-Saxons' this half term, and we've been 
thrilled to see some fantastic homework projects from the children. Julia, Kaan, Iqra and    
Mohammed crafted an impressive replica of an Anglo-Saxon helmet using foil and cardboard. 
Kolin and Keira created a detailed model of a village with materials like paper, cardboard and 
sticks. Halima designed a sword using tin foil and cardboard, while Nassima filmed herself 
making Anglo-Saxon bread.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Maple class have also been very 
busy creating some outstanding 
homework from their takeaway 
menu.  Shania made an amazing 
castle.  Aliyah, River and Asma 
made these super crowns.  
 
A huge well done to everyone!  
Very impressive work. 
 
 

 

Year 
Group 

Best   
Attendance 

Best  
Punctuality  

Most   
Improved 

 

EYFS 
& KS1 

 
Under 96% 

 
Elm Class  

 

 
Under 96% 

KS2  
Cedar Class 

 
Mahogany 

Class 

 
Cedar Class 

Attendance and Punctuality  

JustGiving for Comic Relief 
 
We want to make everyone aware of our JustGiving 
page to help raise money for Comic Relief, which is on 
21st March this year.  Thank you. 
  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-pakeman-
primary-school 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-pakeman-primary-school
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-pakeman-primary-school


 

 

Competition Time 
 

This Children's Mental Health Week, young people across the UK are being called upon to get  

drawing and take part in M&S x YoungMinds Young Designer competition – to design a 

new hoodie or sweatshirt – for the chance to have their design sold in M&S stores and online 

across the UK to support YoungMinds’ work. 

  

The new hoodie and sweater will go on sale to celebrate this year’s Hello Yellow, when 

schools and communities come together on World Mental Health Day to show young people 

they’re not alone with their mental health. 

 

                  Young Designer Competition 

 

 

https://r1.ddlnk.net/c/AQiR0RUQ3sslGI2w0ycgqL_PBDVWlM4Skv_FmV_nAVl4_vFA3LE2_-lcU35bBU5u_mUG
https://mnsyoungdesignercompetition.powerappsportals.com/?dm_i=7LHT,D78E,1DIARX,1CZNX,1


 

 

Mums The Word 
Friday mornings from 10:30am - 1pm for ages 30 and under 
  
Inspire project  
Friday afternoons for young parents ages 25 and under from 1pm - 3pm.  
 
Note:   
Mums under 25 years old are welcome to come for the whole day OR just the afternoon.  
Mums ages 26-30 years will be asked to leave at 1pm to ensure that there remains a         
dedicated space for young parents.  
 
A free lunch, support with transport, and free onsite creche (for children 5 weeks old up to   
compulsory school age) is provided.  Both projects are free to attend.  

 

Bright Start continue to offer a range 
of workshops and therapy sessions. 
 
Contact a Bright Start Practitioner if 
you need more information. 
 



 
 

 

 

Reminder - World Book Day Celebrations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day is next Thursday, 6th March 
  
 

Read with your child at Pakeman  
 

You are invited to come to school to read with your child. 
 

Years 1/2, 3/4 and 5/6 – Thursday 6th March 
 

Early Years (2+, Nursery Reception) – Friday 7th March 
 
Please arrive from 8:45am and stay until 9:20am. In class, 
you will read a book with your child during soft start and 
then we will complete a World Book Day activity as a class. 
 

Why not wear a costume or a clue to show what kind of books you like to read.  
 
 

Don’t forget to use your £1 Book Token 
 

Use your World Book Day £1 token to get a brilliant read for free between  

13th February and 23rd March 
 
 

We’re excited to support children to ‘Read Your Way’ - encouraging everyone to let go of   
reading pressures and expectations, and empowering children and young people to have fun 
discovering reading on their own terms. We’re supporting children to ‘Read Your Way’ by 
wearing something that expresses what they like to read.  
  
Follow the link to World Book Day’s World of Stories, where you can enjoy 
a selection of FREE audiobooks. Audiobooks are a brilliant way of          
enjoying books being read aloud, whether you’re sharing them with family 
or friends, or listening on your own.  
https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/ 
 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/

